
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

PROVISION OF ROAD HUMP AT EXISTING ZEBRA CROSSING 
 

CALVERTON ROAD, ARNOLD 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in 
exercise of its powers under Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980 
proposes to install a traffic calming hump at the existing zebra crossing across 
Calverton Road, Arnold in the Borough of Gedling approximately 84 metres 
north-east of its junction with Rannoch Rise. 

The hump is being installed to help reduce the speed of traffic approaching the 
zebra crossing and this will make the zebra crossing safer for pedestrians, 
especially school children, to cross the road. In addition to the construction of the 
hump there will be changes to the existing warning signs and the lining at the 
zebra crossing. 

Any comments/objections (quoting ref: Calverton Rd humped zebra) in respect of 
the traffic calming proposal must be received by me, in writing, by 2nd August 
2021. 
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or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


